Government of Nepal
Ministry of Energy, Water Resources and Irrigation

Department of Hydrology and Meteorology,

Babarmahal, Kathmandu
Notice of Amendment no-I1
Date of Publication:30-08-2021

This is to notify to all concerned that Addendum-I1 has been issued on Expression of Interest (EOI)
for the “Flood Forecasting and Early Warning System for Karnali and Narayani River Basin in Nepal”
(DHM/C/EOI/15-2077/78) published electronically on July 14,2021 through PPMO website and in
the “Annapurna Post” National Daily. The final date of submission has been extended which shall be
on and before September 12, 2021 and can be downloaded from PPMO website
(https:/bolpatra.gov.np/egp).



